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Announcement of a new grant opportunity to fund
postdoctoral projects at Charles University 
Are you a postdoc looking for new opportunities to undertake research at Charles University?
Do you like Prague and would like to spend some quality research time here at our university?
Do you have any friends that would like to come to work with you in Prague?
Come learn more about this wonderful chance to get this grant!

The Charleston Programme will start on 1 January 2025.
A total of 20 grants will be awarded, 10 in 2025 and 10 in 2026.
The programme will be co-funded by the COFUND scheme (MSCA /Horizon Europe).
The first call will open in March 2025.
The calls will be administered by the Research Support Office at the Rectorate.

Detailed information about the grant is   available here .
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